

Mr. Bdwin T. Asplundh Vice President Autogiro Company of America Land Title Building Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Asplundh:

Our six-cylinder engine has passed its Test in the Department of Commerce for an A.T.C., and it has occurred to us that perhaps you might be interested in the engine.

Therefore we are sending you, under separate cover, a brief description of the motor, and would like your comments as to whether or not there is anything we could do to aid you in your program.

With kind regards, I am,

Very truly yours,

THE GLENN L. MARTIN MOTORS COMPANY

President.

Glenn L. Martin